THE PRESERVE ON ANASTASIA ISLAND
NEWSLETTER
May 2024

Planning Ahead: The next Board meeting is Wednesday, June 5, 2024 at 6pm in the
Preserve clubhouse.

May 5 is Cinco de Mavo: In the United States, Cinco de Mayo has evolved into a
commemoration of Mexican culture and heritage.

May 12 is Mother's Day: It's a holiday celebrated annually on the second Sunday of
May.

May 26 - Memorial Day Event: From Spm - 8pm at the Preserve clubhouse and
lanai (see website for details: www.staugpreserve.com). ALL Preserve residents are
invited. BYOB and a food sign-up sheet before May 24 is located in the office
vestibule.

Annual Audit: The Annual Audit of our Condo Association Finance is complete.
It is only available by request. NOTE: Due to the age of the condos, please see the
reminders.

Community Book Club: You are invited to join us on the 4th Tuesday of the month
at 2:00pm in the Clubhouse. Please email Maria Sands at dm-sands@comcast.net if
you can join us. Note: First book in April was The Giver of Stars by Jojo Moyes
with additional information to be posted when available.

It's Snake Season: Be alert and watch your step on the property!

Friendly Reminder: With warmer weather, it's a great time to review the pool
"Rules and Regulations" to avoid possibly being fined and ruining the enjoyment of
the pool for all. In addition, please utilize pool furniture for it's intended use only.

Note: If owners find the sprinklers running more frequently than usual, we are
needing to water more to keep the plants recently planted alive.

Kativy Sutton



